





## November Crusader Parent Club Newsletter

In October, CPC volunteers hosted an appreciation lunch for staff, assisted in manning the concession stand for Aladdin Jr., and organized the jog-a-thon. A special thanks to the volunteers and staff for making these events successful!

With God's blessings and your help we raised \$16,077! With these funds, risers for the stage have been purchased. We will also be providing a sign for the Black Box Theater, and other projects will be funded, as well. We will report projects as they develop.

This past month CPC purchased fiddle fern trees and carts for the Chapel/EDC/Lunchroom, and the Hooked on Phonics Complete Learn to Read (Pre K - 2) curriculum.

## Volunteer Opportunities:

- **Prayer Warriors**: We have a need for prayer requests to be collected and prayed over. Please contact the EL campus if you are interested.
- MC's Got Talent: March 21st. If there is anything you can donate to the auction, or have a contact that would donate a service/item, please contact the EL campus.
- Campus Beautification: A campus improvement work day will be held in January. More information coming in December.
- Staff Appreciation Christmas Breakfast: December 12th. Set up and decorate on December 11th. If you are available to help, please sign up here: <a href="https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d48aaac29a7fe3-christmas">https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d48aaac29a7fe3-christmas</a>
- **Sweet treats for First Responders**: If you can provide home-made treats, sign up here: <a href="https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AAAC29A7FE3-cookies">https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AAAC29A7FE3-cookies</a>

Our next meeting is **December 5 at 3:00pm** in EL's Library. Kids may stay (free of charge) at EDC if you attend the meeting. We hope you will join us. Blessings!